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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
March 5, 2019 

 
I have been working on completing the options for the board presentation at the Town 
Meeting to be held on Saturday, March 9.  I submitted a draft copy of two versions to the 
board on Friday February 22.  There was a request to add a slide regarding the full day 
kindergarten program which is included in the board packet.  I received no other suggestions. 
 
I have been working with the school district’s attorney to develop the response to the 
WLCTA grievance that was heard on February 19.  The response must be given to the 
WLCTA no later than Tuesday March 5. 
 
I have a scheduled meeting with Walter Holland, the School District Moderator, during the 
vacation week to go over the specifics of the warrants and what to expect during the Town 
Meeting. 
 
I have had a discussion with the teacher for industrial technology education to go over the 
direction of the program.  We have agreed that the district will work to provide professional 
development over the summer to implement the curriculum of the new technology 
equipment that has been purchased and throughout the 2019-20 school year to allow courses 
in engineering be offered beginning in 2020-21. 
 
On March 5, I will be attending a follow up meeting for the emergency management 
procedures for the Town of Wilton.  Florence Rideout is the community shelter location for 
the town and we will be looking into plans to ensure that equipment is available and 
communication is set up. 
 
I met with the middle school teachers for the first session in creating the modifications to the 
middle school program discussed with the board in December.  Our goals are to create 
program options to ensure that students will be given opportunities to excel as well as 
remediate within the middle school years.  A formal presentation will be made to the School 
Board in May. 
 
I attended the boys’ basketball playoff game in Newmarket on February 25.  The boys were 
defeated but making the tournament is always a good accomplishment. 
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